PEST CONTROL TREATMENT SERVICE - REVISION OF CUSTOMER
FEES AND CHARGES

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and
Regeneration making them aware of proposed updates to fees and
charges for the provision of pest control treatment services offered by the
council, and seeking approval for the updated fees and charges set out in
Appendix 1 of the report.

This report was not connected to a motion agreed at the West Lothian
Council on 22 November 2022 requesting a report be provided to the
Public and Community Safety PDSP regarding rats and statutory
nuisance. As requested by the motion a separate report was being
prepared for the PDSP.

It was recommended that the Council Executive:
1. note the content of the report; and
2. approve the proposed changes to fees and charges for delivery of
the pest control treatment service set out in Appendix 1 of the
report.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report.



